
This newsletter will provide you with information on the half term ahead. If 

you have any further queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

The Year 3 Team.  

History – In History, we will be continuing to learn all 

about the Ancient Egyptians. We will start by exploring 

the earliest civilisations. They will consider how Ancient 

Egyptian society was structured, the importance of 

agriculture and the River Nile and the significance of their writing system . 

English - This term in English, we will reading a book called 

The Story of Tutankhamun. This is a non-fiction text that 

ties in very nicely with our history topic this term. The 

children will be learning to write a set of instructions, a 

newspaper article as well as an auto-biography. To support 

children in their developing literacy skills, we will continue 

to do daily reading comprehension and spelling and 

handwriting activities.  

 

Maths - Our focus this term will be on multiplication and 

division. Children will recap their 2s, 5s and 10s and will begin to 

work on their 3s, 4s and 8s. Please practise these with your 

children as they will help build your child’s confidence and fluency in Maths. 

We will also be starting a unit on fractions.  

 

Science - In Science, we will be learning all about animals 

(including humans). The children will learn about food groups, 

the benefits of each group and how it helps their bodies 

function. They will be starting to learn about the skeleton and 

muscles.  

PE – Children will be focusing on outdoor activities this term. 

Children will be learning about passing and catching accurately as 

well as how to attack/defend in sport. PE will be on Wednesday 

for both Y3 classes. Each kit should include; trainers, socks, a t-

shirt, shorts/joggers and a jumper. Please ensure your children 

does not wear studded trainers for Health and Safety reasons. 


